" = P.O. Box 550
Donnie Harrison Raleigh, NC 27602

Wake County Sheriff ' 919.856.6900

September 1, 2017

To: Teresa Evans
JCPS Coordinator
From: Donnie Harrison
Sheriff
Subject: New JCPC Representative

Wake County Sheriff’s Office

Ms Evans,

The Wake County Sheriff’s Office would like to recommend Deputy Zoe Cruz-Connerly
to serve on the JCPC Council as the representative for the Wake County Sheriff’s Office.

Deputy Cruz-Connerly is currently assigned to the Crime Prevention unit and dutifully
serves the communities, public and County of Wake in that capacity.

‘Thank you for your time and consideration. If you have any questions, please feel free to
contact me.



